BUFFALO

SEWER AUTHORITY

BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF MEETING

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please be advised that the Annual Meeting of the Buffalo Sewer Authority will be held on Monday
July 1, 2024 at 9:00 A.M. This meeting can be attended in person in the Board room, 65 Niagara
Square Room 1038 Buffalo, NY at Buffalo City Hall. The meeting can be accessed from any
telephone using the following information:

+1 917-933-2166 United States, New York City

Conference ID: 670 481 842#

This notice is sent to you pursuant to Article 7 of the Public Officers Law. Such meeting

is open to the Public.

Very truly yours,
BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY

-4

Oluwole A. McFoy
General Mana,

OAM: DB

Buffalo Sewer Authority ~ 716.851.4664  butfalosewer.org
1038 City Hall 65 Niagara Square  Buffalo, NY 14202



MEMORANDUM OF MAILING

I, Oluwole A. Mc Foy, of the Buffalo Sewer Authority, did on the 24™ day of June 2024 mail the
attached notice to the following news media at the address below.
Mailing was accomplished by sealing said notice in an envelope and depositing the same, with

postage thereon, fully prepaid, in the mailbox at City Hall.

NEWS MEDIA

The Buffalo News
One News Plaza
Buffalo, NY 14240

Ou

Oluwole A. McFoy, P.E.
General Manager




